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Subject: SAN GABRIEL GENERATING STATION (07-AFC-2) STATUS REPORT #4 

Pursuant to the Committee Scheduling Order dated July 12, 2007, the following is 
Energy Commission staff's Status Report #4 for the proposed San Gabriel Generating 
Station (SGGS) Project. 

Staff has been working through the analysis phase of the Application for Certification 
(AFC) process for the proposed SGGS. 

The South Coast Air Quality Management District issued a Preliminary 
Determination of Compliance (PDOC) on March 21,2008. 

All draft sections of the Preliminary Staff Assessment (PSA) have been received by 
the Project Manager and are currently undergoing internal review. Based on staffs 
analysis and research, no major issues appear to remain. 

Staff is currently awaiting further information from the applicant regarding their 
request for a workshop on the project's water usage and groundwater accounting 
system. If the proposed workshop is held prior to filing the PSA, the PSA filing 
date would be delayed until at least the latter part of August 2008. 

Proiect Manarrer Transition 

Due to increased workload demands associated with personnel changes within the 
Siting Division, Felicia Miller has transferred the duties of SGGS Project Manager to 
Shaelyn Strattan. Over the next few weeks, Ms. Miller will be working with Ms. Strattan 
to ensure a smooth transition. Ms. Strattan can be contacted at (916) 651-0966 or by 
email at mstratta@enerav.state.ca.us. 
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